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I have a suggestion MTC lobby for an amendment of Assembly Bill 629.  An enforcement
mechanism needs to be added.  I deal with several state and local agencies that routinely
ignore the provisions of any law that they disagree with.  Sometimes they do so even after
successfully sued!  The Regional Water Quality Control Board in Santa Rosa has been under a
court order to complete a Total Maximum Daily Load requirement under the Clean Water Act
for 30 years without compliance!  I foresee a great deal of resistance from local transit
agencies.

Rick Coates
Member
Policy Advisory Council, MTC
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